Jubilee Pontoon Undergoes Refurbishment

Due to weather damage, Saltash Town Council can confirm that the Jubilee Pontoon is
undergoing refurbishment.

The pontoon was a matter of urgent health and safety. As such, it was resolved that the main
body and fingers of the pontoon needed mending.

We're delighted to confirm that on Monday, 24 of February, 2025 Voyager Boatyard began
work on repairing the pontoon. Footage of this has been published on Saltash Town
Council’s website.

We hope that this repair will provide a much-needed boost to the community and keep the
pontoon safe to use for years to come.

Mayor, Julia Peggs said, ‘This repair has been needed for a long time and it is fantastic to see
it finally getting done. | am sure that the pontoon repair will provide a boost for the
community.’



